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Dear Sirs,

The REACh Legislation EG 1907/2006 is a very important topic for WEICON. In this way
we want to inform you regarding the current implementation of the legislation in our
company.

We are aware of the significance of REACh. Accordingly, all measures necessary to
implement the legislation are taken.

The products that we launch are defined as “preparations” and do not have to be
registered at the European Chemicals Agency in Helsinki (ECHA). It is compulsory,
however, to register the substances that are used for the preparation of our products. This
is why we are in close contact with our raw-material suppliers.

In the course of this cooperation we make sure that our raw-material suppliers act
according to REACh and pre-register their products in due time.

Thus we can guarantee from today’s perspective that all WEICON products can be
delivered also in the future in their well-known quality and quantity.

A further integral part of REACh is the so-called Candidate List (SVHC = Substances of
Very High Concern). This list contains substances which the ECHA is particularly
interested in.

Our present state of knowledge is that WEICON products do not contain any substances
of the Candidate List.

You find the current Candidate List on the internet homepage of the ECHA:
http://echa.europa.eu/

Do you need further information? In this case you are welcome to contact me directly
[Phone: +49(0)2519322266].

Kind regards from Munster

WEICON GmbH & Co. KG

.. A. Tobias Beseling
- Product Mariagement -

All EC Safety Data Sheets on www.weicon.de
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